
Leominster Primary School, 

Hereford Road, 

Leominster, 

Herefordshire, 

HR6 8JU 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The PTA would like to say a massive thank you for your continued support throughout the year and 

to show you how thankful we are, we would like to give your child/children free entry to their 

Christmas disco! Where Endless entertainment will be there to provide the fun and games. We will 

be giving your child/children a wristband on which you need to write your emergency contact 

number and attach to your child’s/children’s wrist before they enter the disco, this is so we are able 

to contact you in case of emergency. 

Discos 
Thursday 15

th
 December YR 3&4 4:30PM-6PM 

Thursday 15
th

 December YR 5&6 6:30PM-8PM 

Friday 16
th

 December YR Reception 3:15PM-4:15PM (Parents to stay with their child) 

Friday 16
th

 December YR 1&2 4:30PM-5:30PM 

 

Refreshments will be available to buy including hot dogs and sweets. Squash and water will be 

available free of charge. Small Christmas selection boxes will be available at key stage one discos 

on Friday 16
th

 Dec. There will also be Santa hats for sale. We suggest a maximum amount of up to 

£5 spending money and for it to be in change not notes please. 

 

We are always looking for volunteers, so if you would like to get into the festive spirit this 

Christmas and help out at your child’s disco it would be very much appreciated! 

 

We would also like to remind you that it’s Leominster Primary Schools 

Christmas bingo on Wednesday 7
th

 December at Leominster sports and 

social club at 7pm (eyes down 7:45pm.) We have some fantastic prizes 

including a helicopter ride, free family entry to Hampton court, beauty 

treatments and huge festive hampers to name a few so please come and 

join us! 

 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

Zoe lane 

PTA Secretary 

 


